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Eoghan McConville

From: Swifts & Planning Advice <swifts.planning@gmail.com>
Sent: 19 March 2023 15:27
To: PlanningPolicy Wandsworth
Subject: comments - Consultation on the Wandsworth Local Plan Main Modifications

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Planning Policy team,  
 
I wish to support the Local Plan main modification ref. MM247 on Policy L55, 
which is a positive and worthwhile amendment. 
 
I am already on your emailing list and wish to remain on this. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mike Priaulx 
 
Swifts Local Network: Swifts & Planning Group (London representative) 
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